Town of Colebrook
Historic District Commission
Notice of Public Hearing

The Colebrook Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday. June 23,
2021 at 5:00 at the Colebrook Town Hall. 2™ floor meeting room. 562 Colebrook Road.
Colebrook, to hear the Application for a Certificate if Appropriateness 21-100 submitted by
representatives of the Colebrook Historical Society regarding property located at 558 Colebrook
Road. The work proposed is to replace sign over front door. Interested partics may attend the
meeting and be heard. Written communication may be submitted to the commission via
Colebrook Town Hall. PO Box 3. Colebrook. CT 06021, The application may be viewed on the

Historic District Commission page of Town of Colebrook website.

Dated this 16" day of June. 2021,

Catherine C. Norton, Chairman
Colchrook Historic District Commission



